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Please reconsider any measures requiring voters to produce identity on election
day. I am extremely concerned that this measure may be brought in and will
discriminate against young people, indigenous people, the elderly and people with
disabilities. This may help votes towards one side of politics but will do nothing
to encourage voting . Frankly, I think it is a very cynical move. Keep what we
have - a strong and compulsory voting system that includes everyone.

Suzanne Lister
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